
Invitation to  MBA Colleges 

Setting up Skills Council for Marketing (GTU-SCM)  

 

A meeting to set up the Skills Council for Marketing (GTU-SCM) at 4.00 PM on 

Friday, 13th May, 2011 at GTU Conference Room. 

Every MBA College can send two representatives. These may be  the Director of the 

MBA College and the Managing Trustee. 

Due to limitations of space in the Conference room, for each of the two initial 

meetings, no more than 20 MBA Colleges will be able to participate. So please write 

immediately if you plan to participate with the names and contact details of the 

participants and the e-mail address, where you will like to have the invitation to Ram 

Lingam  [pstovc@gtucolleges.in]   on or before 11th May 2011.  

Please write separately for each of the two meetings. 

On 12th May, GTU will send the invitation to you at the mail address, which you may 

have given in your mail for participation. 

Please note that the limit of 20 Colleges is for the initial meeting for setting up the 

Councils. 

Once the Councils are established, all our professors and MBA students will 
be welcome to join and take advantage of the Councils.  
 

 

 

http://www.gtu.ac.in/circulars/11May/DISCUSSION_PAPER__ON_GTU_SCM.pdf
http://www.gtu.ac.in/circulars/11May/DISCUSSION_PAPER__ON_GTU_SCM.pdf

